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November 13, 2019 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  
888 First Street, N.E.  
Washington, D.C. 20426  

 
Re:  Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC  

MVP Southgate Project 
Docket No. CP19-14-000  
Environmental Information Request #5 and Supplemental Information 
 

Dear Ms. Bose:  
 

On November 6, 2019 the Office of Energy Projects (“OEP”) of the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission (“Commission”) issued post-application environmental information 
request (“EIR”) #5 to Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC (“Mountain Valley”) with respect to 
Mountain Valley’s certificate application in Docket No. CP19-14-000.   

 
Mountain Valley submits herein its responses to the EIR #5.  For any responses or responsive 
materials that are currently outstanding, Mountain Valley has indicated the project filing date in 
the response section of the respective information request.  Mountain Valley will continue to 
update the OEP regarding any schedule changes. 
 
In addition to the EIR responses, Mountain Valley submits the following supplemental materials: 
 

Attachment 
No. 

Description of Materials Filing Type 

1 EIR #5 Responses Public/Privileged/CEII
2 North Carolina Aquatic Species Report Privileged 

3 MVP Southgate Response to Additional Information request by 
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality (NCDEQ) 
regarding the Major Variance to the Jordan Lake Buffer Rules  

Public 

4 MVP Southgate Response to Additional Information request by 
NCDEQ regarding the Joint Permit Application  

Public 

5 Tricolored and Little Brown Bat Incidental Take Plan  Privileged 

6 Revised Table 2.3-7 Proposed Hydrostatic Test Water Use 
Summary 

Public 

 

This filing contains public and privileged information.  The attachments that include  


